
10/22/2014 

Fwd: Meyers Plan 
1 message 

The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

--- Forwarded message ---

Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: Meyers Plan 

From: Steve Katzman <sdkatzman@yahoo.com> 
Date: Wed, Oct 22, 2014 at 10:23 AM 
Subject: Meyers Plan 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Oct 22, 2014 at 12:32 PM 

To: "bosfive@edcgov. us" <bosfive@edcgov. us>, "bosfour@edcgov .us" <bosfour@edcgov. us>, 
"bosthree@edcgov. us" < bosthree@edcgov. us>, "bostwo@edcgov. us" <bostwo@edcgov. us>, 
"bosone@edcgov .us" <bosone@edcgov. us> 
Cc:  

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors, I am unable to attend the scheduled October 28 meeting for 
the Meyers Plan. I did attend all the meetings that are scheduled in evenings that began last 
winter/spring. It seems the daytime meetings are for the convenience of those who are professional 
planners, government officials. This scheduling seems to thwart the participation of we citizens who 
cannot take off during the business day. 

We residents of Meyers made it clear in the meetings of winter/spring of the things we wanted and did 
not want. These endless meetings, scheduled at a time residents are unable to attend are stalling 
devices to push through the plans of bureaucrats and developers. Please follow the wishes and plans 
of your constituents and stop with these endless meetings. 

Sincereley, 

SDK 
Steve Katzman 

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and 
are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed . 

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the 
intended recipient or entity is prohibited. 
If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the 

material from your system. 
Thank you. 
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